United States Department of the Interior
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT
Oregon State Office
P.O. Box 2965
Portland, Oregon 97208

IN REPLY REFER TO:

3120(936.2)

May 1, 2009

NOTICE
JUNE 17, 2009, OIL AND GAS LEASE SALE CANCELLED

e

TAKE PRIDE®
INAMERICA

There have been no new nominations or any pre-sale offers prior to the deadline needed for processing;
therefore, the oil and gas lease sale proposed to be held June 17, 2009, is cancelled. The next lease sale

is planned for September 10, 20009.
If you have any questions, please phone Donna Kauftman at (503) 808-6162.
/s/ Fred O’Ferrall

Fred O’Ferrall
Chief, Branch of Land and Mineral Resources

Distribution

SD/ASD

Districts

Public Information Desk
OR webmaster
Interested Public



